


Thank you,

Randy Howard

Land Manager

Nearburg Producing Company
432-818-2914 (direct line)
432-599-0382 (cell)

From: Kathie Craft

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 9:43 AM

To: Brent Sawyer; Randy Howard

Cc: Aaron Myers; Jennifer Lujano; Kelly Fuchik; Linda Parker; Carol Smith
Subject: Way South State Com #4H

Thanks Brent ---even thou APO Assignments haven't been made on all of the Cluster
State and F.U.N. wells...we’re getting paid our APO interest. So was wondering if there's
any reason why we haven’t received any APO revenue interest on the Way South #4H?

By copy of this email - I'm requesting that Randy Howard (our Land Manager in Midland)
give you a call to discuss the APO Assignment form and JOA issue.

Thanks

From: Brent Sawyer [mailto:BSawyer@concho.com]
Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 7:55 AM

To: Kathie Craft

Cc: Aaron Myers; Jennifer Lujano; Kelly Fuchik
Subject: RE: Way South State Com #4H

Kathie:

I have the form of the APO assignments ready but before we execute them I like to talk to someone about
the possibility of having you join our existing JOAs instead of using the one attached to the farmout
agreements so we wouldn’t be operating under two separate JOAs. However, I've received a jury summons
and will be hard to reach this week.

Thanks
Brent

From: Kathie Craft [mailto:kcraft@nearburg.com]
Sent: Saturday, August 02, 2014 2:55 PM

To: Brent Sawyer

Subject: Way South State Com #4H

Just wondering how things were coming along with getting us the BPO/APO Division
Orders for the Way $outh State #4H (and paid our APO interest since February, 2013)?
Know you’re working on this as hard and quickly as you can but sure would like to get
this well removed from my list}

Thanks

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If
you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby
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notified that any review, dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information
contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please immediately notify the sender
by retum email and delete this email from your system. Thank you.

NEVARNNNNDDNND



